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3rd October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Residential trip to PGL Osmington Bay  

The first initial deposit for our Year 6 residential trip to PGL on 19th June – 23rd June 2023 is due 
today.  We have booked to go to Osmington Bay, which is one of the best PGL sites and it is one 
that I have been to a number of times. It is set in 45 acres of grounds with access to a beautiful 
pebble beach and cliff top views. One of the first things the children will notice as the coach enters 
the site, is the huge high ropes course with its zip wire and the stunning views of Weymouth and 
Portland. This is one of the biggest PGL centres with superb facilities including adventurous 
activities, both indoors and outdoors, and great watersports. Children will have a fantastic and 
unforgettable experience that will greatly prepare them for their transition to secondary school and 
they will develop more independence, improve their social skills and collaboration skills, make 
new friends whilst working as a team and be encouraged to grow.  

Here is the link to Osmington Bay, which includes a virtual tour of the centre and provides you 
with more information about what to expect: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-
schools/centres/osmington-bay  

Here is also some promotional videos for primary aged children about what PGL can offer: 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/promotional-videos/primary-schools-videos  

The school will be happy to discuss any further questions or concerns you may have/  

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Parry  
Assistant Headteacher 
Residential Lead 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


